EMI Employees Energize New Substation in Madison County
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On Sept. 12, Entergy Mississippi employees began energizing a new distribution substation in Madison County to help meet the area’s growing energy needs.

The Bozeman Road Substation, located at the corner of Old Bozeman and Gluckstadt roads, will support the distribution load west of I-55. This includes a route along Bozeman Road to Highway 463 comprising Madison Station Elementary School, Colony Crossing, and Cherry Hill, Summertree and Ingleside subdivisions, in addition to others. In addition, the substation will serve customers on Gluckstadt Road from west of I-55 to Highway 463, which includes the subdivisions of Reunion, Providence, Johnstone, Red Oak and Belle Terre.

“Anytime you’re building a new substation or transmission line, it takes considerable planning and effort,” said Will Hobdy, a senior engineer on the project. “On the whole, this substation and line project was pretty substantial. The amount of time and effort for design, construction and coordination with different groups such as site and right-of-way acquisition was significant.”

The Bozeman Road substation is one of four planned for Madison County in the coming years to serve the area’s commercial and residential growth. From 2001 to 2006, Entergy customers in Madison County grew from 30,006 to 35,501 – an increase of nearly 20 percent in five years. 

“Madison is a very high-growth area for us,” said Larry Phillips, a senior engineer on the project. “The area’s need is growing at two-thirds of the capacity of the new Bozeman facility every year. We’ve got a long-term plan to keep up with the growth, and this substation is the first step.” 

In addition to five miles of transmission line, the $15 million construction project included the installation of fiber-optic circuits and new breakers in the Yandell Road Substation to improve service reliability for Madison County customers.

The Bozeman Road Substation houses a transformer and four feeder breakers, as well as space for an additional transformer to serve the area’s continued growth in the future.

“Helping to bring a project like this to a close is certainly rewarding,” said Hobdy. “All the employees that contributed to the substation and line construction were working hard to do a good, safe job and see the work through to completion. When you’ve worked hard on a project like that, it’s nice to see it succeed.”

